
September 2014 
 
Huneke Engineering 

 
I want to thank you for the detailed report you have provided to me for the total repair of my garage 
floor and the side support wall. 
 
Before contacting you, I had contacted a half dozen concrete contractors each with their own "correct" 
way of fixing the problem.  All were different, but none were as all-inclusive as your report.  When I 
shared your report with the contractors, they each stated that your solution was comprehensive and 
was what was needed to solve the problems of my "unique job". 
 
Again, thanks for your report. 
 
Alan Weissman 

 

 

 


